
 

G30 Forum on banking conduct and culture

The South African Reserve Bank and The Group of Thirty (G30), in association with Barclays Africa, co-hosted a high-level
banking forum on 18 Februrary 2016. The forum discussed the importance of conduct and cultural reform in the African
banking sector. Nearly 100 financial policy makers, practitioners and other stakeholders participated in the forum, which
centred around the findings and recommendations from the recent G30 report, 'Banking Conduct and Culture: A Call for
Sustained and Comprehensive Reform'.
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